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As a retired educator, I strongly oppose SB854. We need our children to receive an 

education that goes back to focusing on the basics of reading, writing, math and 

critical thinking. We do not need them to be indoctrinated into the questionable 

science of climate change.  Maybe if it started in high school that would be a bit more 

palatable.  Science is changing about how they view the climate, so to make a 

curriculum is not the way to help the kids to move into the future.   


